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Valerie Long, Chair of Williams Mullen's Land Use practice was quoted in a Charlottesville 
Tomorrow article about proposed changes to the approval process for new cell phone towers in 
Albemarle County. See the story online here.

Related People

Valerie Wagner Long ? 434.951.5709 ? vlong@williamsmullen.com

Related Services

Land Use

Valerie Long quoted in Charlottesville 
Tomorrow article about cell tower 
ordinances

http://www.cvilletomorrow.org/news/article/18446-cell-tower-changes/

